
ATTENTION	TO	STUDENTS	TAKING	THE	ENGLISH	PROFICIENCY	EXAM	IN	JANUARY	2024!	

For	the	students	who	are	enrolled	in	the	English	Preparatory	Program	in	2023-2024	Academnic	
Year	and	who	have	registered	for	the	(January)	ENGLISH	PROFICIENCY	EXAM	will	be	held	on	
January	25-26,	2024.		
	
English	Proficiency	Exam	will	be	held	face	to	face	in	3	sessions:	
	
January	25,	2024	
Thursday	

Listening,	Reading,	
Use	of	English	and	
Writing	sessions	

10.00-13.00	
Room	315	

January	26,	2024	
Friday	

Speaking	sessions	 10.00-13.00	 Room	315	

	

Students	who	will	take	the	exam	must	be	in	the	exam	hall	at	9:45	with	their	ID	
cards.	

Click	here	for	detailed	information	about	the	Proficiency	Exam.	

Proficiency	Exam	results	will	be	announced	on	the	website	of	our	university	on	
Thursday,	31.01.2024.	

	

	

	

************************************	

STUDENTS	WHO	DON'T	GET	A	PASSING	GRADE	IN	THE	ENGLISH	PROFICIENCY	EXAM	
MUST	CONTINUE	THE	ENGLISH	PREPARATORY	PROGRAM.	

	

	


